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2 August 1971

Mr. James Armstrong 
267 Viego Street 
Laguna Beach 
California 92651 
Dear Mr. Armstrongs

The reason for my delay in answering your 
request for permission to use two photographs published 
in the Galapagos volumns is that I have been away from 
home more or less constantly since early March.

You may have the use of the two photographs 
you mention, but there should be a fee for reproduction.
My usual charge is $100.

I see no reason why you should not be allowed 
the use of the separations or screen positives made for 
the Sierra Club or for Ballantine Books. If there is any 
charge for this use it will have to be negotiated through 
these publishers, but even if they do charge you the cost 
will be considerably less than to remake the separations.

You may quote me as recommending that this service 
be made free or at cost.

Yours sincerely,


